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Copy forwarded to -

This is for information of all concerned. 

The Post Graduate in Education (PGED) PCP for Part-II (Jan 2023 Session) at Bijoy Krishna 
Girls' College will remain suspended on 15.12.2024 on account of SET examination centre as 

communicated by the Coordinator of the Study Centre. The canceled PGED PCP will be 
rescheduled and notified accordingly. 

NOTICE 

1. The Registrar (Add'l Charge), NSOU 
2. The ITO, NSOU for website upload 
3. The Director (Add'l Charge), Study Centre 

Date: 02 /12/2024 

4. The Coordinator, Bijoy Krishna Girls' College Study Centre (C-08) 

5. The Coordinator, PGED, Dept. of Education, SoE, NSOU 

Dr. A. N. Dey 
Director, SoE, NSOU 
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